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This week has been super busy but some of the
highlights of the year have taken place this
week!
Firstly, wow – over 350 families joined us for the
summer edition of the Winyates and
Matchborough Community Café, hosted by Team
Ipsley! We hope you enjoyed yourselves if you
came along. A special thank you to Oakland and
Tesco, whose kind donations supported the
event. 
Whether families enjoyed the bouncy castles and
activities, sampled ice cream and refreshments,
gathered information from our community stalls
or just sat in the sun and enjoyed a picnic in the
music, it was great to see so many families
coming together and getting involved, making
memories together in the sunshine. 
We are already looking ahead to the winter
Community Café – keep your eye on our Twitter
to find out about this event in the autumn term! 
At the start of the week, our Year 8 pupils had
an amazing residential experience, staying in
Chester and visiting the Crocky Trail and Chester
Zoo. The pupils had a wonderful couple of days
and had many new experiences that they will
remember for a long time. We had several
compliments from staff at the places we stayed
and visited, where they commented on how
polite and enthusiastic our pupils were!
Finally, twenty eight lucky pupils had the
opportunity to assist with the running of the
English Schools Athletics Track and Field
Championships at the Alexander Stadium. They
supported athletes on the track and had a great
view of all the events. A wonderful leadership
experience for them!
Have a great weekend, Team Ipsley!
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IMPORTANT MESSAGESIMPORTANT MESSAGES

THIS WEEK IN PHOTOSTHIS WEEK IN PHOTOS

We welcomed over 350 families on Thursday for the summer
edition of the Winyates & Matchborough Community Café!

Year 8 pupils had a fantastic time on their Chester residential!

Team Ipsley were chosen to assist the
English Schools Athletics Track and Field

Championships!

As the weather is due to continue to be warm,
pupils will be allowed to wear their PE kit to
school again next week instead of their uniform if
they wish. Pupils who do want to wear their
uniform can leave their blazers at home. Please
ensure pupils have a refillable water bottle with
them too!
We currently expect to be fully open on
Wednesday 5th and Friday 7th July which have
been designated strike days by the NEU.

CLICK HERE TO VIEW THE LETTER THAT WAS SHARED

A Year 8 pupil
displaying

their art skills!

https://www.ipsleyacademy.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/sites/3/2023/06/Message-Industrial-strike-action-on-5th-July-7th-July.pdf


ATTENDANCE WINNERS!ATTENDANCE WINNERS!

Year 5 Year 6 Year 7 Year 8

5D-RHA  6A-JGL  7B-SSO  8D-JPO

UPCOMING DATES/EVENTSUPCOMING DATES/EVENTS

Date Description

Tue 4th July
RSA8 at Worcester University

Year 5 at All Things Wild

Wed 5th July Summer concert

Thu 6th July Year 7 at Habberley Trail

Fri 7th July Charity day (non-uniform)

Wed 12th July Transition day 1

Thu 13th July Transition day 2

Fri 14th July SATs celebration day

Fri 21st July End of academic year for staff & pupils

THIS WEEK'S BIBLE QUOTETHIS WEEK'S BIBLE QUOTE

MATTHEW 17:20



"Because you have so little faith. I tell you
the truth, if you have faith as small as a

mustard seed, you can say to this mountain,
'Move from here to there' and it will move.

Nothing will be impossible for you."

This week's top performing classes are:


